

3800 Hillcrest Drive, #105 Hollywood, Florida 33021

Phone: 954-961-3806 Fax: 954-961-7371

email: Hillcresteast25@gmail.com

Skype: HillcrestEast25

August 29, 2019

Dear Residents,

We are potentially in the path of Hurricane Dorian. As of today, the storm is projected to hit Florida over Labor Day weekend. We are asking all unit owners and residents to be prepared for heavy rains and winds. Here are a few safety tips to help you get prepared, but most importantly is to stay informed:

- Remove outdoor items from your terraces or balconies.
- Prepare a hurricane kit (food, water, first aid kit, medications, etc.)
- Make an evacuation plan for yourself, your family and any animals; know where you will stay and the best ways to get there BEFORE it is necessary.
- Be sure you know where nearby shelters and hospitals are and have their information handy (hours of operation and telephone numbers).
- Keep an emergency stash of cash; ATMs, the internet and telephone accesses are useless if the storm causes a loss of electricity.
- If you have shutters, have them easy to access and ready to go up
- Locate a safe spot to take shelter during the storm: AWAY from doors and windows (indoor hallways, closet, etc.)

If the storm comes through South Florida during the projected times, Hillcrest East 25 will be up and running as soon as possible. Please note that our ability to be up and operating is dependent on the local utilities. We appreciate your patience and understanding in this matter.

Stay Safe

Board of Directors Hillcrest East 25, Inc.